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Happy February!
As we gear up towards half term we wanted to give
you all an update on what has been going on behind
the scenes with your PTA

Whilst January was a quiet and slow month for us we
kicked things off with our monthly Coffee Mornings
and bi-weekly Cake Sales.

Thank you to everyone that has helped to volunteer
and come along to our Coffee Mornings, it's been
lovely meeting some new faces as well as seeing our
wonderful regulars.

Next Coffee Morning is Friday 10th February just before
break up for Half Term.

We also have our Parents' Quiz Night happening on
Thursday 23rd February. Tickets will go on sale shortly
but in the meantime we are looking for donations for
our Silent Auction. If you happen to work in events or
can get cool freebies through work or from local
businesses then please let us know as we are looking
for items to auction off to raise money for the Annual
Year 6 Residential Trip.

All the money raised from this event will go towards
that and we need to raise around £1,200 for it to go
ahead.

FUNDRAISING UPDATE
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PROJECT GOALS
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ANNEX & GARDEN
PROJECT UPDATE

UPCOMING EVENTS
Kenmont's Parents' Quiz Night 
Thursday 23rd Feb 7pm
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Whilst that has been happening we have also had
some planning and progress on our next steps for
the Annex & Garden Project. The PTA along with the
Senior leadership team at Kenmont met with our
local Councillors at Hammersmith & Fulham
Council to see if there was any funding that is
available for us to use. Whilst we didn't get a
straight up Yes from them, we were given some
information on grants and pots that we can apply
for so the team will be cracking on with proposals
for these in the next coming months. Just to give
you an idea of what we are up against, we had a
quote for the work to help renovate and make the
Annexe safe to use and it came to £53,000!

If you have any advice, experience or want to help
with this please let us know as we are hoping to
start applying for the grants before Easter if
possible.

Come join us for an evening of Adult only fun,
with food and drinks included. Tickets will be £10
per person and on sale soon....

Follow us on Instagram: 
@friendsofkenmont 

We  are always looking for volunteers and
helpers for our events, please get in touch:
kenmontprimarypta@gmail.com 

Join the PTA

FEBRUARY
2023

Our Library team are working on the next
steps which will involve making the Library
into a warm, comfy and welcoming place for
the children to enjoy.

We need donations for this, ideally soft
furnishings so if you work for any
furniture/furnishing businesses please let us
know as whatever we can get for free or
discounted would be amazing.

We are still looking for volunteers to come
and read 1:1 with the children. If you think you
can spare 30 minutes in your day and or
would like to help children read then please
come speak to the School Office or drop us
an email.

DATES FOR YOUR
DIARY

COFFEE MORNING
FRIDAY 10TH FEBRUARY



PTA PARENTS' QUIZ NIGHT
THURSDAY 23RD FEBRUARY



YEAR 3 CAKE SALE

FRIDAY 24TH FEBRUARY



COFFEE MORNING
FRIDAY 3RD MARCH 



YEAR 4 CAKE SALE

FRIDAY 10TH MARCH



SPRING EASTER FESTIVAL
WEDNESDAY 22ND MARCH

LIBRARY PROJECT 


